
Here are some pictures of the new family from Eritrea. I’m sorry I don’t have their names yet.  The older 

girl in the first picture is Helen, the interpreter and the second picture is Janet trying to create order and 

explain which clothing is for girls and which is for boys.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The girls are ages 2, 6 and 8 and need sizes 3T, 6x and 8.  The boys are 4, 12 and 15.  

They will need sizes 5, 10 and 12.  The mom is about 5’ 6” and a size 8 or 10.  The two older boys wear a 

size 5 and 6 shoe.  I will find out what size shoes the others wear.  They are all thin. 

As I said at the quarterly meeting, we were able to get them socks, underwear,  winter coats, gloves, 

hats, backpacks, school supplies and towels from SPNM and the International Institute and the Kunama 

community supplied furniture, dishes, blankets and sheets. 

Our main concern now is fall/winter clothing the kids can wear to school.  If you have or can get some 

hand-me-downs that would be ideal.   

Thank you 


